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Steven Liang

From: Rojaqc87 <Rojac87@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 1:36 PM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Rate hike!  We cannot handle anymore increases to our cost of living.  Groceries are sky high, utilities 

etc.  It is very hard for us retirees.  N. Howard St

Categories: Blue Category
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